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OVERVIEW:  Section 14 of S.L. 2020-74 moves an audit report date to October 1 of each year, allowing 

the River Basin Advisory Commission to submit the required audits as a part of the required annual 

report, and simplifies the number of entities receiving the annual reports. 

This section became effective July 1, 2020. 

BACKGROUND:  The River Basin Advisory Commission, consisting of the Catawba/Wateree River 

Basin Advisory Commission and the Yadkin/Pee Dee River Basin Advisory Commission, must report 

the findings of two annual audits to multiple entities in North Carolina, South Carolina, and Virginia by 

March 1 of each year, and must submit two annual reports to those entities by October 1 of each year. 


